
Website Accessibility Certification 

 
California Horse Racing Board 

 

Contact:  Bill Glaholt, bglaholt@chrb.ca.gov 

 

The undersigned certify that, as of July 1, 2023, and to the extent that content is not 
subject to federal Section 508 “safe harbor” and “undue burden” provisions, the internet 
website of the California Horse Racing Board at http://www.chrb.ca.gov is designed, 
developed and maintained to be in compliance with California Government Code 
Sections 7405 and 11135.  Consistent with the Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 
2.0, published by the Web Accessibility Initiative of the World Wide Web Consortium, 
the undersigned certify conformance at a Level AA standard or higher. 

 

Signature on file         07/01/2023 
Bill Glaholt          Date 
Information Technology Manager  
California Horse Racing Board 
 
 
 
Signature on file         07/01/2023 
Scott Chaney         Date 
Executive Director 
California Horse Racing Board 
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